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Getting Outside? Take This With You!
It's Spring! And despite some chilly mornings and all of this recent rain, many of us are
making time to get outside; hopefully, in a socially responsible way. Parks and Greenways
have stayed open, and Shared Streets, and more greenway connectors have opened up
to encourage more walks, rides, and healthy activities. But social distancing rules still
apply, even as restrictions slowly loosen around us. Click here for the info you’ll want to
take with you on this long weekend — and beyond.
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Long Weekend Ahead!
Partners for Parks [info@partnersforparks.org]

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 12:42 PM

To: Steve Johnston
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Some Spring Cleaning
Like many of you, we’ve spent some of this stay-at-home time getting things in order.
Particularly, we’ve done some spring cleaning on our website to make it even easier for
you to see the many opportunities to support the work of Partners for Parks. From trees to
park benches, camp scholarships to dog parks… there’s a way for you to give directly to
the parks programs you love most. Click here to see the many different ways your
partnership impacts parks, and how easy it is to be a part of it! 

Partners for Parks aims to improve the quality of life for the citizens of Mecklenburg
County and the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and enhancing the parks,

greenways, open spaces, active play and recreational opportunities within our community.

Partners for Parks is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible.
Please consider making a donation. To make a gift by mail, please send your check

made payable to “Partners for Parks” to:
PARTNERS FOR PARKS

PO Box 681779
Charlotte, NC 28216

info@partnersforparks.org

VISIT US
www.partnersforparks.org

FOLLOW US
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Copyright © 2020 Partners for Parks, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a friend of the Mecklenburg County Park & Recreation Department, have
signed up for our email list or donated to Partners for Parks.

Our mailing address is:
Partners for Parks
PO Box 681779
5841 Brookshire Boulevard
Charlotte, NC 28216

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences    forward this email to a friend
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